
 

      

 

 

Thursday 17th January 2019 

Dear parents and carers of children in Kingfisher class, 

I would like to update you on the ongoing arrangements in Kingfisher class until 
the end of this half term.  As you are aware, Mrs Francis-Slater has been unwell 
for some time and was being supported on a phased return to school before 
Christmas. Unfortunately, she has not been well enough to return to school 
following the holidays. The class has been well supported  by Mrs Brailey during 
Mrs Francis-Slaters phased return and she has agreed to teach Kingfisher 
children full time until February half term. Mrs King continues to support the 
children is class as their Teaching Assistant. 

The arrangements have caused minimal disruption for the children and we 
thank Mrs Brailey and Miss King for supporting the class so well.  

We all wish Mrs Francis-Slater a speedy recovery and look forward to seeing her 
in school very soon.  I will update you again following the half term holiday as 
needed.  

Thank you for your continue support. Please do not hesitate to speak to Mr 
Ormiston (KS1 Leader), Mrs Brailey or Miss King before or after school should 
you need any class information or support.  

Kind Regards 

 
Mrs Sally Dixey 
 
Headteacher

 


